
From: Ministry of Environment and Tourism noreply@meft.gov.na

Subject: New application for an Environmental Clearance Certifcate

Date: 31 October 2023 at 13:05

To: Onjala Lodge michelle.suren@packsafari.com

REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA 

Ministry of Environment, Forestry & Tourism

2023-10-31

Dear Onjala Lodge,

Thank you for applying for an Environmental Clearance Certificate.

Your application has been registered with application number

231031002387

Thank you

Phillip Troskie Bulding 

P/Bag 13306, Windhoek | Tel: +264 61 284 2111 | DEA: +264 61 284 2701 
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Correspondences can be done on the portal or please use 
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